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  7 November 2017       17 May 2012 

        Ref: Troop 2017/06 

Dear scouts and parents 

YEAR END CAMP 

 

As part of Bedfordview tradition there will be a troop camp held at the end of the 

year. This year’s camp will be run by me as part of my Springbok Award.  

 

The camp will be held from Sunday the 10
th

 to Friday the 15
th

 of December in the 

Magaliesburg on a farm owned by St John’s Collage called Mareletwana.  

 

The camp will be of big benefit to all scouts as we will be focusing on the adventurer 

and pathfinder badges. Unfortunately the cost of the camp will be fairly steep due to 

the permits and conservation fees associated with camping and hiking in the 

Magaliesburg. To lower the cost of the camp I will be organizing fundraisers as well 

as looking for sponsors to keep the price as low as I can.  

 

Without sponsorship the camp should cost each scout around R800,00 but hopefully 

with fund raising I’ll be able to drop it to R500,00. If there are scouts who would like 

to attend the camp but cannot afford the cost please send me a message so I can try to 

make a plan. 

 

My goal for the camp is not only to have me achieve towards my Springbok but also 

to ensure that every other scout at camp gets advancement signed off too.  

 

There are only 18 places available on the camp and places will be allocated on a first 

come first serve basis. If you are interested in the camp please rsvp by no later than 

Friday 17 November 2017.  

 
Yours in scouting     

 

 

Michael Omand  

060 960 4019 

14526@stjohnschool.co.za  
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